Message

From: Dennis Kanuk [dennis@mcadvise.com]
Sent: 4/26/2019 1:08:42 PM
To: Christina Erwin [fo=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group

(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=4dddbff2e8414460abdcaaefc2d500dd-Christina E]; Addie Farrell
[/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=cc6bb601520a4f9690ae254948d782f5-Addie Farre]; Mindala Wilcox
[mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org]; Fred Jackson [fljackson@cityofinglewood.org]

CC: Brian Boxer [/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=a4f8c4ab743d4d5194aa8b3d8c519¢c29-Brian Boxer]; Loren Montgomery
[loren@mcadvise.com]

Subject: IBEC: Fire protection diagram

Hello, all:

Attached for review is a fire protection diagram for the IBEC Project showing the proposed new private and public
hydrants, as well as existing public hydrants to remain.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,
Dennis
BAONTGOMERY

10877 Wilshire Blvd. Ste. 1102
Los Angeles, CA 90024

F-Rdaih Dennis@mcadvise.com
(310) 443-7711

(213) 309-5652




